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I am a teacher and I have a daughter at a public school. As an educator, I have 

enjoyed teaching at my school and support my students to be successful in their 

learning. Having so many students in classroom will impact tremendously in their 

education. I always try my best in giving students the best of me and providing them 

with one on one feedback when necessary. Having too many students in a classroom 

will impact my ability to support them as it will be very challenging to do so.  I wish 

law makers ro not cut federal funds and to support students in need so they can be 

care for at school and be given the resources they would need in order to be 

successful at school. Maintaining a small class size will also be important so we, 

educators, can support all our students and provide the best educational environment 

possible for them.  


